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By email only, no hard copy to follow 
 
 
 
Dear Ms Haddrell 
 

Swanscombe Peninsula SSSI 
 
Further to the meeting of the Board of Natural England on Wednesday 10th November, I am writing 
to inform you that the Board gave approval for the notification of Swanscombe Peninsula Site of 
Special Scientific Interest (SSSI) to be confirmed. 
 
The formal notice of the Board’s decision will be sent by Natural England to the SSSI landowners 
and occupiers, as well as to relevant stakeholders.  We are, however, providing this interim update 
to the Planning Inspectorate to help inform the consideration of the London Resort development 
proposal. 
 
Further information on the SSSI is also available in this online update from Natural England: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/swanscombe-peninsula-confirmed-as-site-of-special-
scientific-interest 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick McKernan 
 
Manager 
Sussex and Kent area team 




